
 

 

 

 

 

 

 1st July 2024 

Y3 Pizza Express Visit 

Dear Parents, 

This half term, we have been learning about Food Around the World in our Design Technology lessons. 

We have also been learning about Italy in our Geography lessons. Therefore, to consolidate and 

enhance our learning, we have arranged a visit to Pizza Express in Telford on Friday 19th July 2024. 

During the visit, children will be taught cooking basics like washing hands and staying safe in the 

kitchen as well as having chance to knead the dough to create the perfect base for a Mozzarella pizza! 

They will also discover the importance of using fresh ingredients. In addition, children will watch their 

pizzas being cooked and of course eat their pizza! It will be a wonderful experience for the children! 

Following the visit to Pizza Express, children will have chance to play on the park before returning to 

school. 

We will travel by train to and from Telford. Please ensure children are at school for 8.30am prompt. 

We will return to school by 3.15pm.  

The children should wear full school uniform. Children may wear trainers. All children will need to 

bring drink that can be disposed of (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks). Children will be able to eat their 

pizza on the visit but please send your child with snacks to accompany this. If your child would prefer 

to bring a packed lunch, please send this is a named carried bag. Please only send a suitable amount 

of food for the trip.  

The cost of the visit will be £8.00. Payment for the visit is to be made through ParentPay. When you 

make the payment, you are giving permission for your child to attend the visit.  

We look forward to an enjoyable day!  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely     

 

Miss S Hulme  

Class Teacher 
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Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed… 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be!  
 


